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Future Speakers

Apr 26 2007 
Bob Moreno LHC  
"Mexican Orphanage"

May 10 2007 
Fanny Chou  
"Taiwan Part II"

Upcoming Events

Board of Directors Meeting 
5:30 pm 
May 1 2007

Interact-Shrine 6:15 pm 
May 2 2007

Interact-Shrine 6:15pm 
May 4 2007

Installation of Officers 
Jun 29 2007

Club Christmas Party 
Dec 7 2007

News

Quote of the Week - Who Said It? 

Thought for the Week - Who Said 
It? 

This eBulletin has been generated 
with the ClubRunner club 
communication software. Visit 
clubrunner.ca for more details. 

© 2002-05 Doxess. All Rights 
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ClubRunner Sponsors

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here.

 

All hands needed! 
by Art Harrington 

BURRO BBQ is this weekend  

Every member is needed this Friday & Saturday  

After all of the planning and preparations, we are ready 
to ignite the fire in the pit, season and wrap 1400 
pounds of  beef and lower the bundles down onto the 
coals.  When it's done, the best pit-barbecued beef in 
the Southwest will be served this Saturday.  

If you don't have a specific job assigned yet, give Shirin 
McGraham a call to determine where she needs the 
most help.  Help is needed with the final preparations on 
Friday, as well as with the operation and cleanup on 
Saturday.  

Fantastic children's and family activities, along with 
outstanding entertainment, will be awaiting all who turn 
out this Saturday.  

Turn in your ticket money 
by Art Harrington 

Ticket money needs to be turned 
in  

Turn in to Sharon the money for the BBQ tickets you 
have sold so far at this Thursday's club meeting.  

Sharon also has additional tickets if you need more.  

Golf leads off this weekend 
by John McCormick 

Rotary/Kiwanis tourney is Friday  

The annual Rotary/Kiwanis Golf Tournament 
will be held at Chaparral Country Club on 
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Friday, April 20th, kicking off our Burro Barbecue 
weekend.  

Assemble at 4:00 pm, to prepare for a shotgun style tee 
off at 4:30.  A BBQ follows on the patio.  The entry fee 
is only $20 -- $10 for golf and $10 for prizes.  There is a 
$5 charge for the food.  

Where are the registrations? 
by Art Harrington 

Bullhead City only has 6 officially 
registered so far  

According to the District Conference 
Registrar, while we may have a lot of our members who 
are planning to attend the conference, only six members 
& spouses have actually registered so far.  

It's time to get it in gear!  The cost for the District 
Conference package at Little America in Flagstaff is still 
$180 per person -- but only until the end of this month.  

The price goes up to $190 per person on May 1st.  

Register now and save!  

Shakespeare Festival in Utah 
by Kelly Burgess 

An entertaining thought  

What is life without a little play? Without the laughter of an 
uproarious comedy, the thoughtfulness of a great drama, the 
melodies of a classic musical?  
 
Come join us for the world premier of "Lend Me A Tenor - The 
Musical", at the Shakespeare Festival in Cedar City, Utah.  
 
SYNOPSIS - The orchestra is warming up, the cast is abuzz, the 
curtain will soon rise - but wait! Where is the world-renowned 
lead tenor? Thus begins the Festival's high-spirited and farcical 
world premiere based on Ken Ludwig's award-winning play. The 
show must go on, but how! The answer sets the pace in this 
giddy screwball comedy of mistaken identity, hysterical plot 
twists, and rollicking confusion.  
 
Event price is tentative pending lodging details. Ticket prices are 
$42.00/person. We must have confirmation and $$$ by April 
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27th to make lodging arrangements.  
 
Register for event by clicking here.  

 
 

http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/eventitem.asp?
cid=1699&iid=22636&rtp=/CPrg/Home/homeA.asp
A message from the Conference Committee 

Attention District Conference Attendees!  
 
We are collecting small soaps, shampoos, lotions and such at 
District Conference. These would be small like hotel or motel 
size.  
 
The items collected will be given out to needy women and men 
during our next Polio Inoculation trip to Caborca, Mexico, 
February 2008.  
 
We will have a large basket where you can deposit your 
donations.  
 
Please join in and help us with this simple project that will bring 
joy to so many.  
 
Bring your soaps, shampoos, lotions and potions to the District 
Conference, May 18-20, 2007.  
 
If you have not registered for the conference please sign up now 
and you even will save $10.00 per person before April 30th.  
 
This is going to be a FANTASTIC and EXCITING Conference.  
 
Thanks and best regards in Rotary,  

 

Your District Conference Committee
RI Board recommends 
by Art Harrington 

A new position for clubs  

At its November 2006 meeting, the RI Board 
recommended that club presidents appoint a Club 
Trainer to help clubs meet their training needs. 

It has been suggested that Club Trainers be responsible for  

   �   Providing training sessions for all members of the club in 
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coordination with the club president  

   �   Conducting training for all present and incoming board 
officers in coordination with the incoming club president  

   �   Providing training to new members about the club, RI, and 
The Rotary Foundation in coordination with the membership 
committee  
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